

U3A Ukulele Group Leigh 27 Charles Street Leigh WN7 1DB Telephone: 01942 261753 www.pensionerslink.org.uk Email:contact@pensionerslink.org.uk

19th May 2023

Dear All

On behalf of the Trustees, Staff, Volunteers and Group Members, thank you for attending our Coronation Garden Party on the 5th May 2023 to entertain our guests. The feedback from everyone was excellent, a great time was had by all.

A donation to you chosen charity is enclosed as a gesture of our appreciation.

Kind regards,

Paul Roughley

Manager

Wigan & Leigh Pensioners Link